Thank you to all parents who completed our questionnaire this year. We received 138 returns. This gives us a good representation of parents’ views.
We are so pleased with the overwhelmingly positive responses:
	
	Strongly Agree
	Agree
	Agree+
	Disagree
	Strongly  Disagree
	Don’t Know

	1. My child is happy at this school
	69%
	29%
	98%
	2%
	0
	0

	2. My child feels safe at this school
	74%
	24%
	98%
	2%
	0
	0

	3. The school makes sure its pupils are well behaved
	48%
	50%
	98%
	2%
	0
	0

	4.a My child has not been bullied                                     64%
	
	
	
	
	
	

	4.b My child has been bullied and the school dealt with the bullying quickly and effectively
	20%
	35%
	55%
	22%
	1%
	22%

	5. The school makes me aware of what my child will learn during the year
	62%
	37%
	99%
	1%
	0
	0

	6. When I have raised concerns with the school they have been dealt with properly
	46%
	39%
	85%
	4%
	2%
	9%

	7. Does your child have special educational needs and /or disabilities.
If yes, how strongly do you agree with the statement in question 8
	
	
	
	
	
	

	8. The school has high expectations for my child and gives them the support they need to succeed
	41%
	53%
	94%
	6%
	0
	0

	9. My child does well at this school
	56%
	42%
	98%
	1%
	
	1%

	10. The school lets me know how my child is doing
	50%
	44%
	94%
	5%
	0
	0

	11. There is a good range of subjects available to my child at this school
	56%
	43%
	99%
	1%
	0
	0

	12. My child can take part in clubs and activities at this school
	51%
	48%
	99%
	1%
	0
	0

	13. The school supports my child’s wider personal development
	50%
	44%
	99%
	1%
	0
	0

	14. I would recommend this school to another parent
	Yes  98%
	No 2%



Your answers to the statement about our response to bullying- in that 22% of parents do not know whether we deal with bullying quickly and effectively and 22% of parents disagree that we do has concerned us and we want to improve on this perception. We want to reassure parents that we do not tolerate any bullying or unkind behaviour at Two Gates and in accordance with our behaviour policy, we do deal with all incidents robustly and quickly and value your support in all cases.
Please remember that we are always happy to hear your views at any time, not just via the annual questionnaire. You can always leave a message at the school office or contact us by phone or e mail. All contact details are available on our web-site. 



